
A recent CoH Citizen's Net E-news provides this information that may be of interest to 
some SN22 property owners:
      
   Learn How Neighborhoods Can Apply for 
   Tools to Retain their Residential Character.

Last spring, new development rules were adopted that will allow developers to build 
additional housing on smaller lots than are typically found in most suburban style 
neighborhoods. This will increase the availability of housing in the city and provide 
residents with more housing options. However, if your neighborhood is residential and 
would like to retain its larger lot character, the City adopted tools to help. These tools 
include the ability for residential areas to preserve the existing lot size or building line 
character of the area providing there are no deed restrictions that address building line 
or lot size on the lots they seek to protect. These tools are commonly used in areas to 
prevent the further subdivision of lots for townhome style developments.  

More information about these tools can be found online.

http://www.houstontx.gov/planning/Neighborhood/prevailLotBldg.html
http://www.houstontx.gov/planning/Neighborhood/prevailLotBldg.html

